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Friday 15th July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Met Office has issued an amber extreme heat warning for Sunday 17 July to Tuesday 19 July 
when temperatures could rise to 35°C in the southeast.  
 
We are fortunate that we are single story building and during the day most of the school stays 
relatively cool. Please rest assured that we will monitor the temperature in the classrooms very 
closely during the day and we will be keeping children inside as we have been doing recently on 
days when it has been very hot.  
 
On Monday and Tuesday please feel free to send your child into school in their PE kit if you feel 
they will be more comfortable, this may especially apply to the boys. Please also ensure you send 
in a water bottle so we can encourage your child to stay hydrated throughout the day.  
 
I will continue to monitor the situation closely and I will be following any local and national 
guidance. I will keep you updated with any further information if appropriate.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs Janette Teague      
Headteacher 
 

 


